
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/14/2012 2:45:59 PM
Subject: Sen. McGill 

Attachments: Dr. Lawhon.docx

Katherine: Will you please see that the attached letter from Senator McGill gets to the Governor? I was just walking 
out of the office when he called, and thought this might be the most effective way to take care of this. Thank you, 
and have a wonderful holiday!!

Marie Waller
Assistant to Senators McGill and McElveen 
803-212-6132
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